
We invite ALL grade 7 students and their parents who
are interested in learning about Gladstone to attend

this year’s Gladtourific. The event will include:

Welcome in auditorium, key staff introductions and
student performances

School wide tour and subject area class visits

The hope of Gladtourific is to showcase the school to
future students and families to get them excited about

the opportunities that they’ll find here in the fall.

If you’re interested in attending this event
Please contact Scott Deyell via email at

sdeyell@vsb.bc.ca
by Friday, January 24, 2025

Additionally, if you have any questions about the
event, please do not hesitate to reach out


